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GGAA Newsletter  "Bonfires" 25 March 2020 

Dear Plotholder, 

Yet another email, to let you know that since all our neighbours are now 

confined to their homes and gardens, the committee has  decided to ban 

bonfires with immediate effect and until further notice.  

  

Apologies but it is necessary. 

 

Also in regard to the information we sent out yesterday, you can view the the 

latest news on the  National Allotment Society website .  

 

Stay well and thanks  

Sara    

 

Please feel free to call me if you want to speak to me about anything above 

07775 751432 or email me at sarathebells@gmail.com  
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